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Roald Dahl Day 
 

The children enjoyed learning all about the 
author Roald Dahl. Well done to all children 
who found the ‘golden ticket’. Hope you 
enjoyed your storybooks. 
 
 

 

Mandarin 
 

The children in Y1 and Y2 started their 
Mandarin lesson this week. It’s great to see 
how quickly children adapt to learning a new 
language. 
 

Grandad Wheels 
 

Today was the last day to order copies of 
the ‘Grandad Wheels’ stories. We look 
forward to welcoming the author Brian 
Abram on Monday. 
  

 

Maths Party Day 
 

Friday 24th September is ‘Maths Party Day’. 
On this day the children will enjoy lots of 
fun activities for mathematics. The focus 
this year is storytelling and maths. 
 

 

National Coding Week 
 
This week we had lots of fun improving our 
coding skills in computing to celebrate and 
support National Coding Week. The children 
demonstrated great communication skills, 
problem solving skills and perseverance! Don't 
forget to check out our Twitter pages to see 
us using a range of coding apps and 
technology.     

 

Yoga 
 

All children really enjoyed their yoga lesson 
this week (Wednesdays). We are amazed at 
the balance and poise in our Y2 children as 
this is their third year of lessons. Well done 
to all. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Uniform 
 

Can parents please ensure all items of school 
clothing are clearly labelled. Thank you. 
                          
 

Water Bottles 
 

As a healthy school, children are only allowed to 
drink water throughout the school day. Please do 
not send juice in water bottles. Thank you for 
your continued co-operation. 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 
Bluebells  (Miss McGowan)        97% 
Daffodils (Mrs Mullock)    96%    
Poppies (Miss Kervin)    96% 
Tulips  (Mrs Davin)     97% 
Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     96% 
Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    95% 
 
Well done everyone for fabulous 
attendance! This is a great start 
to our school year – let’s see if 
we can keep it up! 
 
 Overall Attendance  

96.00% 
 

 Our attendance motto is: 
 

In school, on time, every day! 
Dojos are given to every child in 
school before registers close. 

 
    School begins at 8.50am 
 
 
 
 

BREAKFAST CLUB 8.00 – 
8.50AM 

(doors close 8.15am) 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CARE 
3.00 – 5.30PM 

 

Reminder 
 

Gentle reminder – dogs are not allowed on the 
school premises (this includes dogs being 
carried). Thank you for your continued co-
operation. 

Flu Immunisations 
 

A link for the flu immunisation consent has been 
posted on our ParentApp. This vaccine is for 
children in Reception, Y1 and Y2. It is important 
for you to fill in the form even if you do not wish 
your child to have the vaccine. 
 
https://forms.merseycare.nhs.uk/flu-vaccination 

 
 

Lost Property 
 

Noah from 1K has mislaid his size 5/6 school 
sweatshirt – if found please return to school. 
Thank you. 


